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Agreement No. 06-016-0940-02

Dear Dr. Todd Fitzgerald,

We have reviewed and/or received all necessary documents and correspondence for 
your School Nutrition Programs Administrative Review.  The review is now 
closed.  The Administrative Review was comprised of the: 

• Meal Compliance and Accountability Review conducted on February 25, 28, 
2022, by Mary Newman. 
and 

• Resource Management Review conducted on May 12, 2022, by Robert Turek.

For questions regarding the Meal Compliance and Accountability Review, please 
contact Mary Newman at mnewman@isbe.net.  For questions regarding the 
Resource Management Review, please contact Robert Turek at rturek@isbe.net.  For 
all other questions, please contact our office at 800/545-7892. 


